
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
June 29, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attn:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
RE:  Tariff Filing, Consortia Consulting, FRN 0008-9378-07 
 
Transmittal No. 6 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
The accompanying tariff material submitted by Consortia Consulting (the “Company”) is issued to you for 
filing under the authority of Special Permission No. 09016. 
 
Transmittal No. 5 filed on June 16, 2009, with an effective date of July 1, 2009, added West River 
Telecommunications Cooperative (West River) as an issuing carrier of Consortia Consulting Tariff FCC 
No. 1.  This filing did not enumerate West River’s End User Access Service charges; however, since 
West River is not a member of the National Exchange Carrier Association’s (NECA’s) End User Access 
pool for its North Dakota study area, the charges for its End User Access Service need to be enumerated 
in the tariff.  On June 26, 2009, the Company, in its Application No. 1, sought a waiver of Sections 61.58 
and 61.59 of the Commission’s Rules in order to file revisions to its Tariff FCC No. 1 to add West River’s 
End User Access Service charges and add rate references for its ISDN and DS1 Line Port charges (also 
omitted from the June 26, 2009 filing), effective July 1, 2009.  Such application was granted (See above-
referenced Special Permission No. 09016.); therefore, the company herein submits revised tariff pages 
reflecting these changes effective July 1, 2009. 
   
This filing is being made electronically, including FCC Form 159 and the statutory processing fee of 
$815.00. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries regarding the filing should be addressed to: 
 
  Cindy Grosvenor 
  Consortia Consulting, Inc. 
  9300 Underwood Avenue, Suite 310 
  Omaha, NE 68114 
  tel.:  402.398.0062/fax:  402.398.0065 
  email:  cgrosvenor@consortiaconsulting.com 
 
Yours truly, 
 
/s/  Loretta Calabro 
 
Loretta Calabo 
Consultant 
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